
 

 
Mrs Madden’s Class News 

Friday 17th November 2023 

This week…. 
 

We’ve had a quieter than normal week due to lots of 
children being off school poorly.  
 

We started the week learning about Diwali, the Hindu 
festival of lights. The children asked really good questions 
about the story of Rama and Sita. Great listening, 
children! 
 
On Thursday, we enjoyed welcoming family members to 
our Learn with Me, thank you for attending if you were 
able to. 
 
The children were brilliant at our PE game ‘Volcanoes and 
Mountains’ even if they did make up their own rules 
towards the end!  
 
Children is Need was a huge success – wow, what 
amazing ‘crazy’ hair styles we saw! 

 
Next Week… we will be full steam ahead with 
Nativity rehearsals!  
 
 
 

Have a wonderful weekend. 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Mrs Madden ☺ 
 

 
 


